
 

The Madrona Buzz      

We are so thankful you are part of the Madrona Family! 
We are so happy to have the opportunity to serve you and your child.  Please let us know how we can 

help. Call us at 541-476-6624 from   7 :00 a.m.-3:00 p.m.                                   
If you have a bus issue, you may call First Student at 541-476-7733. 

 

 Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

2 

Computers for Ed 

Fundraiser Kick-Off 

3 4 

 

5 

 

6  Late start (8:40 am) 

Computers for Ed Fund-

raiser due 

Pride Assembly                        

K-2 @ 12:45/3-5 @ 1:15 

9 10 11     PTSG (Parent 

Teacher Group) @ 

2:10 in library—

Planning Fall Festival 

12 13 

Professional                            

Development Day—No 

School for Students 

16   Classroom                

Volunteer Training  

@ 9am  

 

17 18 

Site Council @ 2:10 

in library 

19 
The Great Oregon 
Shake Out Earthquake 
Drill at 10:20 

20  Late start (8:40 am) 

Office close from 7:15-

8:15 for school-wide 

training 

23 

Red Ribbon Week 

24 25 26 

 

27  Late start (8:40 am) 

Box Tops Due 

ELL Family Night @              

5-7pm in library 

30  31    PBIS Award Ac-

tivity: Home Depot 

Build 

Trunk or Treat 

(12:30—1:30) 

11/1 11/2 End Q1 

 

Fall Festival 5:00-

8:00pm 

11/3 

No School 

The Hornet Way... 

Character Trait of the Month: Patience 

All adults on campus must sign in at the front office before entering the campus.                                                                     

Thank you for helping us keep our students safe! 



P A G E  2   

 

Sign up to be a volunteer!  Whether you plan on chaperoning field trips, helping in the classroom, or volunteering 

for special events, all volunteers need to apply online at www.threerivers.k12.or.us.  Click on the “District” drop down menu 

and select “Volunteer Information.”  Scroll down and the link to apply is at the bottom. The application is good for two years. 

If you are viewing this newsletter electronically, click here. 

Upcoming Volunteer Opportunities 

 Trunk or Treat and Home Depot Build Activities —Oct 31st 

 Fall Festival—Nov 4th (Set Up 2-5, Run booths 5-7:30, Clean up 8:00-8:30)  

Do you have time to volunteer on a regular basis?  We always welcome classroom volunteers, playground safety monitors, 

and cafeteria help. We ask that all volunteers working directly with our students attend a classroom volunteer training. Our 

next training is on Monday, October  16th at 9am.  Please call the front office to sign up at 541-476-6624. 

11:00—12:00—Set UP              

12:00—12:20—Cooper/DeVore 

12:20—12:40—Kindergarten 

12:40-12:50—1st Grade 

12:50—1:00—2nd Grade 

1:00-1:10—3rd Grade 

1:10-1:20—4th Grade 

We are seeking parent volunteers willing to dress up in appropriate costumes and 

decorate their car to distribute candy to our student Trunk or Treaters. Volunteers 

would need to provide 400 pieces of candy or store bought treats to distribute.  Please sign up in the front 

office by stopping by or calling 541-476-6624. 

Students may wear    
costumes on 10/31 

*The costumes must fol-
low the school dress 
code. Masks, weapons, 
blood and scary costumes 
are not permitted.  

Thursday, Nov 2nd from 
5-8pm 

Fun for the whole family!  

We will have game booths, face painting, a photo 
booth, food, a raffle, and a silent auction.  

Wrist bands will be sold for $10 and will include un-
limited games, 1 drink, and 1 slice of pizza. Additional 
food tickets will be available.  

Volunteers needed! Please call the office to sign up to 
help. 

October Character Trait:     
Patience 
September PBIS Awards: Oc-
tober 6th K-2 @12:45/3-5 
@1:15 

Monthly PBIS Celebration Activity: Home Depot Build - 
10/31/17—In order to be eligible, students must have 
no office referrals (no more than 3 trackers) or bus cita-
tions for the month leading up to the event.   
 

This month, students are using the 
MindUp curriculum to learn about 
parts of their brain (the prefrontal cor-
tex, amygdala, and hippocampus) and 
how they work together to help us   
                               make decisions.  

Please call the front office to notify us when your child is home sick to verify their 

absence. We will also need a written note in order to mark the absence excused.  

http://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/
https://www.helpcounterweb.com/welcome/apply.php?district=threerivers

